
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF EAST HELENA 

CITY COUNCIL ON-SITE UPDATE: 5:30 P.M. 

DATE: TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2021 

LOCATION: ROUTE 518 & OLD SMELTER DAM ROAD 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

The City of East Helena City Council will attend an On-Site Update from Prickly 

Pear Land Trust regarding the Prickly Pear Creek Greenway at 5:30PM on 

Tuesday, September 28, 2021. Additionally, representatives from the Montana 

Environmental Trust Group will give updates regarding the ex-smelter site cleanup 

status, groundwater status, and the slag pile. 

 

Directions: Drive south on Lane Avenue (Route 518) across Highway 12 east in 

East Helena. Head south on 518 for about ½ mile past Highway 12 and turn right 

on Old Smelter Dam Road. Parking is available through the open gate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ADA NOTICE 
The City of East Helena is committed to providing access to persons with disabilities for 

its meetings, in compliance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and the 

Montana Human Rights Act. The City will not exclude persons with disabilities from 

participation at its meetings, or otherwise deny them the City’s services, programs, or 

activities. Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City’s 

meetings, services, programs, or activities should contact the City Clerk, Amy Thorngren, 

as soon as possible to allow sufficient time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at 

any of the following: 

(406) 227-5321 

TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711 

cityclerk@easthelenamt.us 

306 East Main Street, P.O. Box 1170, East Helena, MT 59635 

mailto:cityclerk@easthelenamt.us

